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308 Gardnertown Road FEB 17 2017
Newburgh, NY 12550 Town of Newburgh

February 14, 2017
Dear Zoning Members;

[ wanted to write a quick letter to offer my support of my fellow neighbors and friends that live
in close proximity to this new business. I cannotimagine that the Zoning Board could find or
determine that these are one in the same. It is a shame that our own Town Code Compliance
Department could not make that call and placed it squarely on the Zoning Board of Appeals. I
live in the Town of Newburgh and frankly have lost confidence in our Code Compliance, I am
only hoping that the Zoning Board will protect the residents from this illegal business operating
in a Residential Zone.
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